
“The comfort and security we feel leaving our children at the center 
cannot fully be expressed in words. I can say that our experience has 
been a blessing that will always be cherished. We are grateful and 
know this is the best place for them. Thank you Head Start for your 
care and guidance.” 
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-Rachelle Armenta  
Grandchild enrolled in 2010


